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Dilly Deblase

From: Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 4:15 PM
To: Assistant Exec Sec
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] [EXTERNAL] MHP complete neighborhoods program letter of interest?

 
 

Tim Carroll 
Town Administrator 
Town of Chilmark  
508-645-2101 O 508-627-0034 M 508-645-2110 F 
Pursuant to the Open Meeting Law, please refrain from REPLY ALL if it might be construed as deliberation between a quorum of any public body. 

 
 

From: Laura Silber <silber@mvcommission.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 4:02 PM 
To: Chilmark Town Admin Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov> 
Cc: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] [EXTERNAL] MHP complete neighborhoods program letter of interest? 

 
Thank you Tim.   Looping in Adam Turner here.  
 
Confirming that an agenda item for Chilmark Select Board vote to send a Letter of Interest to MVC  for a 
virtual presentation on Mass Housing Partnership’s Complete Neighborhoods Initiative,  will be on Aug 22 
Chilmark Select Board agenda, and that I will attend the Aug 22 meeting to present the request and answer the 
Select Board’s questions.   
 
 
Thank you — Laura 
 
 
. 
 
 
 
 
Laura Silber 
Martha’s Vineyard Commission 
Island Housing Planner 
33 New York Avenue / PO Box 1447 
Oak Bluffs, MA, 02557-1447 
Direct: (508) 338-2405 
Cell: (508) 274-2450 
silber@mvcommission.org 
 

On Aug 4, 2023, at 3:47 PM, Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov> wrote: 
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August 22 

Tim Carroll  
Town Administrator & EMD 
508-645-2101 office  
508-627-0034 mobile 
 
On Aug 4, 2023, at 3:46 PM, Laura Silber <silber@mvcommission.org> wrote: 

 Can you please let me know when you can put it on the next agenda, and I will attend.   
 
Thank you — Laura 
 
 
Laura Silber 
Martha’s Vineyard Commission 
Island Housing Planner 
33 New York Avenue / PO Box 1447 
Oak Bluffs, MA, 02557-1447 
Direct: (508) 338-2405 
Cell: (508) 274-2450 
silber@mvcommission.org 
 

On Aug 4, 2023, at 3:43 PM, Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov> 
wrote: 
 
They were too tired to discuss it  

Tim Carroll  
Town Administrator & EMD 
508-645-2101 office  
508-627-0034 mobile 
 
On Aug 4, 2023, at 3:09 PM, Laura Silber <silber@mvcommission.org> wrote: 

  
Hello Tim and Dilly — did the SB vote on Tuesday to send a letter of interest to 
MVC for  information/presentation from MHP on the Complete Neighborhoods 
Program?  
 
If not, please LMK when they can do that.   OB SB  is voting on Tuesday, as is 
AQ.  I already have WT’s letter, attached here for your reference.  
 
 
Thank you! Laura 
 
Laura Silber 
Martha’s Vineyard Commission 
Island Housing Planner 
33 New York Avenue / PO Box 1447 
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Oak Bluffs, MA, 02557-1447 
Direct: (508) 338-2405 
Cell: (508) 274-2450 
silber@mvcommission.org 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  
This message may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all 
copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to 
receive communications through this medium, please so advise the sender 
immediately by reply e-mail or at 508.693.3453 and delete this message and its 
attachments, if any. 

<WT MVC Complete Neighborhood.pdf> 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  
This message may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. If you are the intended 
recipient but do not wish to receive communications through this medium, please so advise the 
sender immediately by reply e-mail or at 508.693.3453 and delete this message and its 
attachments, if any. 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  
This message may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to receive 
communications through this medium, please so advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail or at 
508.693.3453 and delete this message and its attachments, if any. 


